
Summer 2024 
GCSE/A Level Standard Review of Marking Process 
This is the process you need to follow. 

Parents/students not contacted can 
email 

exams@bristolfreeschool.org.uk 
to request review of marking 

 
From Friday 6 September 2024 
 

 
Parents/students contacted 

regarding suggested reviews of 
marking 

 
By 5 September 2024 

 

  
By 8th September 

 
Exams Officer submits request 

to exam board 
 
 

By 20 September 
  

By 8th September 

 
Parents’ email passed to HOD to 

review and discuss request 
 

By 5 September 2024 

 
  

By 8th September 

  
Heads of Department and Senior 

Leadership Team will analyse 
ALL exam results 

 
By 5 September 2024 

 
  

By 8th September 

If request going ahead, details 
passed to Exams Officer to obtain 

student consent and payment 
 

By 13 September 2024 

 
  

By 8th September 

 
Exams Officer receives outcome 
from exam board and sends to 

parent/student/sixth form 
 

Within 20 days of request  

 

Review of 

marking 

complete 


